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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: April 20, 2020 
Re: Medical Laboratory Professionals Week 
 
In the midst of the uncertainty, we can be certain of one thing – you are ESSENTIAL! 
 

 
 
 
We look forward to celebrating you later this year. 
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